Rockhounds West Board Meeting

April 4th, 2016

Art Nelson called the meeting to order at 1:00 PM.

Present were Art Nelson, Co-President, Mary Nelson, Co-President, Mary Hagy, Vice President, Sandy Dahlstrom, Secretary, Glen Hagy, Treasurer, Connie Rau, Member at Large, Larry Payne, Member at Large, Marcia Dorris, Membership, Patricia Casey, Ron Rada, Dan Gist, and Gene Dahlstrom.

The minutes were approved.

The Treasurers Report was approved.

Programs:

No new programs, just the April 11th picnic.

Committee Report:

Marcia Dorris reported there are 105 members. The attendance for Happy Camp were 12 members and 19 kids. Our club may consider purchasing a black light for the next Happy Camp.

Field Trips:

April 15th trip will be to Lynx Creek in Prescott led by Glen and Mary Hagy. The trip is 85 miles one way.

Future trips will be discussed following the meeting.

Website:

Patricia Casey reported the Happy Camp pictures are on the website now.

Social Committee:

The April 11th picnic is at Beardsley Park. 47 people have signed up so far.

The hot dog cookout was discussed. There was a great interest in changing the day to Sunday from Wednesday. This will be brought up at the picnic at a short meeting.

Old Business:

Where to have the October Breakfast Meeting? Two options are the 5 and Diner Restaurant or the Royal Café. These two possibilities will be checked out. October 3rd is the next Board Meeting and October 10th is the Breakfast Meeting.

Art Nelson adjourned the meeting at 1:49 PM.

Respectfully Submitted

Sandy Dahlstrom, Secretary